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Letter

Dear colleagues,
First of all, I would like to thank all our members for giving me 
the opportunity to serve as the President of the Korean Cleft 
Palate-Craniofacial Association.

In the last few years, we have entered an era unlike any that we 
have seen before, and the coming new year brings along a lot of 
uncertainty. We need to overcome these unprecedented hard-
ships and challenges by forming a united front, and we must 
create a path for further growth and development into a more 
impactful professional society. Since 1993, our association has 
developed into a professional association with 1,210 members. 
Through your contributions and commitment, we have 
strengthened our global position.

I would also like to stress the importance of more frequent 
gatherings and exchanges among members through conferenc-
es to strengthen friendships and promote a collegial spirit. We 
all know that personal bonds and a sense of solidarity matter 
when it comes to achieving a collective goal, and that mere 
knowledge and formalities alone will not take us far. 

The Korean Cleft Palate-Craniofacial Association has been 
conducting extensive preparations for the next major steps for-
ward. We need your active participation and support in the new 
year. I wish you all the best for good health, happiness and love 
in the year 2022.

Thank you for your continued confidence and support in the 
association.

Archives of Craniofacial Surgery

Dear members of the Korean Cleft Palate-
Craniofacial Association

Sung Hoon Koh
President of the Korean Cleft Palate-Craniofacial Association

Correspondence: Sung Hoon Koh
Department of Plastic and Reconstructive Surgery, Gwangmyeong Sungae 
Hospital, 36 Digital-ro, Gwangmyeong 14241, Korea 
E-mail: pshkoh@hanmail.net
Received November 29, 2021 / Revised December 9, 2021 / Accepted December 9, 2021

Arch Craniofac Surg Vol.22 No.6, 345-345
https://doi.org/10.7181/acfs.2021.00577


